
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th January 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
Re: ClassCharts Reward Store 
 
As you may be aware, students at Sandhurst School have access to a school Reward Store on ClassCharts.  
 
Students can access a variety of prizes, which they can buy with their spendable points. These spendable points are 
earned when receiving positive Housepoints on ClassCharts during lessons. So, the more positive Housepoints a student 
has, the greater variety of rewards they can buy. 
 
We introduced the store to our students last year, and with great success: students love it.  
 
I am writing to see if anyone in our wider school community has any rewards they wish to contribute to the Reward Store. 
This provides a great opportunity for any local business. Your reward will be publicly visible to parents and students, 
providing free advertising and PR for any business wanting to support a local school. 
 
Current rewards range from a ballpoint pen, skip the lunch queue pass, Reading FC tickets to a £10 Amazon voucher. 
Last year we were able to offer some reward trips in the store too, such as an indoor skydiving trip for students.  
 
If you are interested in contributing to the Reward Store, then we would love to hear from you. Please reach out to me via 
email with any questions or suggestions:   jbronkhorst@sandhurstschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Bronkhorst 
Pastoral Manager  
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